
From: Forkey-Lundholm [mailto:lundy-nh@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 10:14 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
 
Dear Pamela,  
 
I wish to go on record as strongly opposing Northern Pass for many reasons including: not  necessary for 
NH power; no economic value but economic loss because of the tourist and home owner effects from so 
many unsightly towers ruining the beauty of our state; secrecy and poor reputation of Hydro Quebec in 
dealing with clients and customers.   
 
This state is beautiful and we need to protect it and be true stewards of the land.  Many such projects 
are being fully buried but Hydro Quebec is always refusing or just offering a small insignificant portion 
for burial.  I believe the answer to Hydro Quebec should be to bury the project and get out of New 
Hampshire!! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Harriet Forkey 
480 Shem Valley Road 
Alexandria, NH 03222   
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